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Here’s a challenge for you.
Can your Men's Shed build a Coracle?

If Yes = then The Frome Shed would like you to
join them at the Carmarthen River Festival in
2018.

The event takes place on the last week in July
or first week in August (date to be confirmed in
January) at River Towy in Carmarthen.

Frome Men'’s Shed took part last year- See
details at www.fromeshed.org.uk/community/
frome-men-s-shed-12888/coracles/ and would
love to see as many Sheds and Shedders there
from England, Scotland , Ireland and Wales.

Sounds like a Road trip to organise fellas!

For more information, please contact Patrick
Abrahams, Email: Info@fromeshed.org.uk,
Tel: 07932-760585
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Photos
from last
year.
Looks fun.

Got an open day or an event planned?
We can promote it for you through our Facebook page & this newsletter which goes out to over 1,000 people.

Email: comms@scottishmsa.org.uk




